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As a unique community, our mission is to serve our seniors 

with dignity, respect and personalized care along with  

developing a culture that supports their independence,  

empowers their individuality and creates a home where they 

feel honored and loved. 

Being the best... is doing what is RIGHT 

 

RESPECT - Showing respect for others is one of the 

most important values in the world. Being respectful is 

an essential element to becoming the best person you 

can be. 

 

INTEGRITY –Is a personal choice based on actions,  

values, morals and ideals. Doing what is right, for the 

right reasons, whether or not anyone will know. 

 

GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND - Doing what is 

expected can make you valuable. Going above and  

beyond makes you exceptional. 

 

HUMILITY –Consciously making an honorable 

choice to forgo our own status and put the wellbeing of 

others before ourselves so that we can provide selfless 

service to humanity. 

 

TEAMWORK - Coming together is a beginning, 

staying together is progress, working together is  

success! 

My Doctor’s Inn 

Meet our Staff: 

Aida Moussa, Executive Director 

Anna Maria Russo, Assistant Director  

Rebecca Holland, Director of Resident Care  

Nikki Mason , Director  of Community Relations  

Carolina Baeza, Director of Life Enrichment  

LaMarr Thomas, Director of Dining Services 

David Bungard, Director of Maintenance  

Desiree Rasberry, Administrative Director 

 

 

We wish the following residents a wonderful  

birthday month and an upcoming year filled with many blessings! 

LaVern L. March 9th 

Phyllis P. March 9th 

Josephine B. March 10th 

Jensine S. March 11th 

Daniel B. March 18th 

Fred F. March 23rd 

Princella R. March 26th 

Patricia K. March 29th 

 

Please join us for our Monthly Birthday Party on March 11th,at 2pm on 

Main Street. Entertainment provided by Scott V.  

 

Associate of the Month 

Respect 

Corrie Marshall is very deserving of 

this month’s honor of associate of the month.  Corrie 

always has a smile on her face and residents love 

her.  Corrie is like a ray of sunshine when your 

feeling down. Corrie is always on time and it is very 

evident that she loves her job. Congratulations Corrie! 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fimg.clipartxtras.com%2F7ff222643be74ea735547ab076dd1f9a_welcome-new-employee-clipart-clipartxtras-welcome-new-employee-clipart_1000-449.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartxtras.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjqjOX5kM3gAhVnw1QKHQ-6CawQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F291185932144350877%2F&psig=AOvVaw02tSZpQi65pSJV5eDZTe2n&ust=1550849018776673
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 Medical Equipment Repair Shop 

 

Wheelchair wheels squeaking?  

Walker not gliding smoothly anymore? 

PREMIER will be fixing any DME 

(Durable Medical Equipment) 

Walkers, Wheelchairs, Canes, etc. 

On March 11
th

, 2020 

From 12pm until 4pm 

In the Theater (Second Floor) 

Residents and families please feel free to bring down your  

Wheelchairs or other equipment so their team can look  

at them and make any repairs necessary, at no cost to you.  

No Sign Up is required for this event. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Thank You, 

Premier  

Resident of the Month 

 

 Pauline Rose was born on November 5, 1932, to Helen and 

John Kaiser.  Pauline had three siblings;  Ginny, Susie, and Dave. 

Pauline’s mother worked at the A & P  

grocery store and her father did upholstery and furniture repair.  

 As a child, Pauline liked to play baseball, basketball, and  

figure skating.  One of her treasured memories involves her father. He used to play the 

ukulele and sing songs for the family.  Pauline graduated high school from Nativity. Her 

first job was at Federal Mogal as a secretary where she frequently took meeting minutes.   

 Pauline and Richard Dowe met at a dance and married in 1956.  They had one son, 

James, and were married for 58 years!  Pauline and Richard loved their adventures. 

They made several trips to New York to visit family and enjoyed taking cruises. Most 

memorably, was when they bought a cottage in Caseville. It was on a canal that led to 

Saginaw Bay. They later bought a boat and enjoyed many years sharing their getaway 

with family and friends.  Pauline’s sister had a cottage close by and they spent time  

together there. Playing badminton, horse shoes, and card games  always provided loads 

of fun. 

 Making her own clothes provided Pauline with a great sense of pride. She started 

sewing on a manual treadle sewing machine given to her by her mother -in-law. She 

made everything from pajamas to dresses and loved every minute of it!  

 Pauline retired from the Lakeview School District after 25 years of secretarial 

work and taking minutes at board meetings.   

 These days Pauline enjoys watching Murder She Wrote, playing BINGO, cards, 

and all of the activities at My Doctor’s Inn.   

 Pauline is kind, gentle, accommodating, and  most of  all, FUN! Congratulations 

Pauline! 

 

 

 


